
Dear SAS family, 
 
This year St. Anthony School is excited to offer a 
new after school opportunity for 3rd and 4th graders!  
 
The program is called ​Destination Imagination 
which is a global competition where teams of 2-8 
students design creative solutions to real world 
challenges. An informational meeting will be held this Wednesday, 
September 25th in the cafeteria for parents and students to learn more!  
 
Students must be committed to weekly practices leading up to the 
competition in the Spring.​ The practices will be held after school at St. 
Anthony’s.  
 
The team will choose from 1 of 7 challenges to compete against other 3rd 
and 4th graders in the state of Iowa. The challenges include technical, 
engineering, fine arts, improv, scientific, and service learning components! 
For more information check out ​www.destinationimagination.org  

 
Please return the bottom of this paper to your child’s teacher by 
Wednesday. 
 
___ Yes, my child is interested in Destination Imagination! We will attend 
the meeting on Wednesday, 
 
___ Yes, my child is interested in Destination Imagination but we can’t 
attend the meeting this Wednesday. 
 
___ No, my child is not interested in Destination Imagination. 
 
 
Name:___________________________________ 

http://www.destinationimagination.org/

